
 

Coronavirus (COVID-19) 

 

Allstar Training have been closely monitoring the current situation with relation to the Coronavirus 
COVID-19 outbreak and, with great sadness, have decided, for the time being, to close our doors. 
 
The health and wellbeing of our staff, delegates and the public in general is paramount and, 
although the Government haven’t officially closed training centres, we have for some time 
suspended the majority of our courses but now believe it would be irresponsible of us to continue in 
any capacity. 
 
Any courses booked will be rescheduled and delegates will be moved onto another course date at 
some point in the future. 
 
As these are unprecedented times, we do not know when these courses will be rearranged, but as 
soon as we’re able to, we will issue new course dates and contact delegates. 
 
We appreciate that there will be training required for key workers and other training that is deemed 
to be essential. Please contact Richard Dean directly on tel: 07766 312197 or email: 
richarddean@allstartraining.co.uk if any such training is required and we will do our utmost to 
support this. 
 
If we do not believe this training to be essential, unfortunately we will not be prepared to deliver it 
at this time, although we will be happy to arrange this for a future date. 
 
We hope our delegates and customers appreciate this course of action and we would like to 
apologise for any inconvenience caused. 
 
We thank you very much for your continued support and look forward to working with you in the 
future, once the current situation has passed. 
 
 
 
For further information and updates: 
 
https://www.gov.uk/guidance/coronavirus-covid-19-information-for-the-public 

https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/covid-19-stay-at-home-guidance 

https://www.gov.uk/government/collections/coronavirus-covid-19-list-of-guidance 

https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/coronavirus-covid-19/ 

https://www.gov.uk/government/organisations/public-health-england 

mailto:richarddean@allstartraining.co.uk
https://www.gov.uk/guidance/coronavirus-covid-19-information-for-the-public
https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/covid-19-stay-at-home-guidance
https://www.gov.uk/government/collections/coronavirus-covid-19-list-of-guidance
https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/coronavirus-covid-19/
https://www.gov.uk/government/organisations/public-health-england

